The Pl presents

Join Typically Diverse!

A new drama and arts project working with young people and familes living with
autism spectrum disorder and other neurodivergent conditions.

Work with our tutors using drama, music and movement to create a piece of
theatre over 14 weeks.

When: Thursdays 5-6pm from 26th Janurary 2023
Where: The Pearce Institute, Govan Road

How to sign up and get more info: email

steph@wearehaloarts.com {’a




